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Y6 Leavers Assembly 

This year we are very pleased to be an-

nouncing the return of our live Y6  

Leavers Assembly.  The performance 

will be on Thursday 14th July at 

1.15pm.  The children have worked very 

hard on this and are looking forward to 

performing this for you all.  

Pupil Reports.  

This year we are  again sending out 

your child’s school report by  e-

mail.  If there has been any change 

in your e-mail address it is essential 

that you let the office know as 

soon as possible.  

The reports will go out from Mon-

day 11th July  over a couple of 

days. Therefore, if you have chil-

dren in different classes you may 

well receive them on  different 

days. Please do not call the office 

to find out when you will receive it.  

Thank you! 

 

 

Parent Questionnaire. 

Please remember to complete your parent questionnaires which  will be sent 

out in the next week. Your feedback is really important to us in order for us to 

work together to continue to improve our school.   

All returns will be entered into a prize draw!!! 



Lunch Ordering 

Please can I remind all parents to 

make sure that they order school 

meals at least two days in  advance.  

This must be done using the online 

app.  

 Thank you! 

End of Term Reminder 

Thursday 21st July is a Teacher 

training Day. The school will close 

for children on  Wednesday 20th  

July. 

Sports Day! 

This year Sports Day will be on 

Monday 11th July.  Parents are  

welcome to attend. As usual, all 

children will be  taking part in the 

activities on Sports Day so they may 

come to school wearing their PE kit 

and trainers on that day.  

KS2 will begin at 9am  and KS1 at 

1.15pm.  

‘Transition Day’ 

On Wednesday 6th July our Year 6 

children will be spending the day at 

their new secondary schools. Please 

make sure that they arrive at the time 

requested as it can be a very nerve 

wracking day for them. In school, all 

other classes will move up for a part of 

the day and will meet their new            

teacher and spend some time in their 

new class in preparation for             

September. 


